
U. S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

Silver Spring, Maryland 20910 
April 25, 1967 
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INSTITUTES FOR ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH 

INSTITUTE FOR EARTH SCIENCES 

INSTITUTE FOR OCEANOGRAPHY R323 
INSTITUTE FOR ATMOSPHERIC SCIENCES 

INSTITUTE FOR TELECOMMUNICATION SCIENCES AND AERONOMY 

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE & SUPPORT SERVICES 

Mr. Roger S. Boyd 
Assistant Director for Reactor Projects 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20545 

Dear Mr. Boyd, 

In reply to your letter of April 18, 1967 regarding the current 

list of reactor license applications now being reviewed by us, all 

but two now being reviewed have been completed and comments forwarded 

to you through the Division of Reactor Development and Technology.  

Our list with the date that the comments were forwarded is as 

follows: 

1. Oconee 1 and 2, 12/21/66.  
2. Vermont Yankee, 12/13/66.  
3. Ft. St. Vrain, 1/18/67.  

4. Diablo Canyon, 3/20/67.  
5. Peach Bottom 2 and 3 (Being Reviewed).  

6. Surry 1 and 2 (Being Reviewed).  

7. Oyster Creek, 4/11/67.  
8. Burlington, 3/6/67.  

If there is any discrepancy please let us know as soon as possible.  

,,-Yours truly, 

Donald H. Pack, Acting Director 

Air Resources Laboratory 
Institute for Atmospheric Sciences 

cc: 
Dr. I. Van der Hoven, EMB,ARJ.
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